
Theatre by the 

Sea 

5th of September 

President’s  

Message 

And now we are in 
September, with Where 
There`s A Will having 
played to large houses, 
with The Full Monty in 
rehearsal mode, and 
Yarrageh Drama Festival 
getting closer.  We had 
good feedback from The 
Einbunpin Festival, with 
lots of flyers handed out. 
A big thank you to those 
who helped on the day. 
We are still looking for 
submissions for next 
year’s calendar, so if you 
have something in mind, 
come forward. We are in 
need of a new Web 
Master, so if you have 
those kinds of skills, 
please get in contact with 
the committee.  

And this is where I will 
leave you all for now. I 
hope to see lots of you at 
The Full Monty. Thank 
You. 

 

Peter Murray 
 

Sandgate 

Theatre 

Newsletter  
Another Mystery Solved: The 

Curtain falls on Where There’s a 

Will. 
 

Our production of Where There’s A Will, has come and gone. Did you 
manage to guess who the murderer was? Many people tried, some 
succeeded while others were stumped, but they all had a great time.  

Congratulations to all involved.  

 
The final summation, where Inspector Pelley unveils the guilty party…or does he?  

                                          
Freya Crema made her STC debut.              Nat Nimmo is shocked that it’s all over. 
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Our 

Committee

 
 

President 

Peter Murray  

Vice President 

Michelle Whitmore 

Treasurer 

Kerry Heath 

Secretary 

Helen Royle with Paul 
Chong as Assistant Sec.  

Stage Manager 

Peter Donato 

Lighting  

Chris Packman  

Sound 

Tim Yin with Katie 
Brice 

Publicity 

Sandra Mahoney 

Sub-Committee 

Grants 

Kerry Heath 

Membership Secretary 

Jane-Louise Turner 

Production Manager 

Wendy Thomas 

Photography 

Peter Murray 

Newsletter Editor  

John Da Cruz 
 

Did you bump into Sandgate at 

Einbunpin?  

 
Sandgate Theatre Company made a visit to the annual Einbunpin festival this 
year! Various members manned the stall to hand out flyers promoting our 
group to the general public. Some firm friendships were also formed, such 
as our Assistant Secretary Paul Chong and this, as yet, unclassified bird. 
 

  
 

 

Submissions for our 2020 Season 

will be closing soon.  
The Committee of Sandgate Theatre is calling for submissions for our 
upcoming 2020 season. We have decided to have a full plan for next year’s 
season firmly in place in 2019 and looking for expressions of interest from 
directors or recommendations for plays we could perform.  
 
As the management committee will be required to read all submissions, 
please ensure you are able provide us with a copy of the script you are 
proposing.  
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   Bookings 

   Chris Packman  

   Webmaster 

   (Position Vacant)  

   Yarrageh Festival  

   Kerry Heath assisted by 
Wendy   Thomas, Michelle 
Whitmore, Christine 
Duncan-Linning, and Glenda 
Lawrence. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Full Monty Enters the Rehearsal 

Phase! 
Our final main house 
production of the year, The 
Full Monty, has now 
entered the rehearsal 
phase. 
 
It promises to be a musical 
extravaganza with a 
mixture of familiar 
Sandgate faces with some 
newcomers coming in to 
learn the ropes.  
 
Directed by Lillian 
Harrington with Trish 
Keisler as Musical Director.  
 
Six unemployed Buffalo 
steelworkers, low on both 

cash and prospects, decide to present a strip act at a local club after seeing 
their wives' enthusiasm for a touring company of Chippendales. As they 
prepare for the show, working through their fears, self-consciousness, and 
anxieties, they overcome their inner demons and find strength in their 
camaraderie. 
 
More details to come as we get closer to the performance dates, but suffice 
it to say you won’t want to miss this one.  
 

99.7 Bridge FM with Suzy and 

Johnny  
 
‘It Takes Two’ with Suzie & Johnny at Sundays 3 - 7pm  
 
Any local community theatre groups putting on a production are welcome 
to contact Suzy & Johnny at 99.7 Bridge FM at johnsayles48@gmail.com or 
by phone 0408 718 351 to discuss their show on air or to send flyers and/or 
audition notices to promote. We thank both Suzy and John for their 
continued support of local theatre. 
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If you have articles, 
promotions, or general 
information you would 
like included in future 
newsletters contact our 
Newsletter Editor John Da 
Cruz through our 
company email:  

    
sandgatetheatre@yahoo.com.au  
 

 “I like the ephemeral thing 

about theatre, every 

performance is like a ghost - 

it's there and then it's 

gone.” 

Maggie Smith 

 

 

 

Sandgate’s Annual Yarrageh Festival 

is Here!  
 

Come and see an array of one-act plays from all over South-East Queensland 
competing for many prizes. Venue: Sandgate Town Hall. Entry by donation. 
Dates:  

FRIDAY EVENING 13th    

SATURDAY 14th AM, PM & EVENING 

SUNDAY 15th AM & AFTERNOON. 

Adjudicator – Craig Taylor 

 

 

Four Great Reasons to Become a 

Member 
 
Thinking of becoming a member of Sandgate Theatre Company, or perhaps 
you have let your membership lapse? Well, if you are a member of Sandgate, 
on top of joining one of the friendliest theatre companies in Brisbane, you 
will also gain reciprocal rights at ACT 1 Theatre, Mousetrap Theatre, and King 
Street Players. This means you can see plays at all these venues at Members’ 
prices. That’s a pretty sweet deal!  
 
Membership forms can be downloaded at our website: 
http://www.sandgatetheatre.net/images/Membership.pdf 
 
Or you can send an email to Jane-Louise Turner: 
sandgatetheatre@yahoo.com.au  
 
  

mailto:sandgatetheatre@yahoo.com.au
http://www.sandgatetheatre.net/images/Membership.pdf
mailto:sandgatetheatre@yahoo.com.au
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Around the Traps 

Wonderful nights of entertainment in the North 

Brisbane Area 

King Street Players Theatre Company’s 
Tribute: A Variety Performance 
Directed By: Janelle Kerr 

Performance Dates: 
13th, 14th, 20th, 21st, 27th, 28th September at 7:30pm 

22nd September at 2:30pm 
DOORS OPEN 30 mins before curtain. 

Tickets (Includes a light supper / afternoon tea): 
Adults $20.00 
Children, Concessions, Members & Groups of 10 or more 
$17.50Location: 

KSP Theatre 
Cnr Old Bay Rd and Maitland Rd, Burpengary 

Bookings: (Essential for Catering Purposes) 
KSP Hotline 07 3888 8580  

 

Act 1 Theatre 

 
  


